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Chair Coley, Vice Chair Huffman, Ranking Member Craig, and members of the 
committee, thank you for allowing me to present this testimony in opposition to SB 317.  
 
Hello, my name is Noelle Lenhart and I live in Gahanna, Ohio. I am a mother of three 
elementary school age boys and that is why I am so opposed to SB317. I am already 
against teachers carrying guns in school and this bill makes it even easier and less safe 
for them to do so. This is so dangerous for children and teachers alike. Guns have 
absolutely no place in our schools or around our children. The risk of accidental and 
intentional shootings would greatly increase if this bill were to pass. Please put the 
safety of your constituents and our children first and vote against SB317z 
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